
 

ECONOMIC IMPACT STATEMENT 

K.A.R. 115-2-4.  Boat Fees. 
 
DESCRIPTION: This regulation sets fees for vessel registrations and related issues for which a 

fee is charged.  The proposed change is to raise the cost for duplicate registrations, certificates 

and permits to $10.00, consistent with other duplicate costs throughout the agency. 

FEDERAL MANDATE: None. 

ECONOMIC IMPACT:  The proposed change could generate an additional $1,660 for FY06 

and an additional $3,320 for FY 07, based on 2005 calendar year duplicate issuances, all of 

which would accrue to the boating fee fund.  Otherwise, it is not anticipated to have any other 

substantive impact to the department, other agencies or the public. 

ALTERNATIVES CONSIDERED: None. 

 


